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The official swearing-in ceremony and organizational meeting for the Cypress Creek 

Drainage Improvement District will take place on Wednesday, January 31, 2024, 3:00 

PM at the George H.W. Bush Community Center, 6827 Cypresswood Drive, Spring, 

TX  77379. The public is invited. 

 

Plans for 2024 include holding community workshops throughout the Cypress Creek 

Watershed to enlist public input and opinion on a comprehensive flood mitigation 

plan. 

 

More information is contained on the Drainage District website. 

 

https://www.cypresscreekdid.org 

 

The QR code below will also take you to the website: 

 

 
 

To communicate with the Drainage District, please E-Mail to 

cypresscreekflooding@gmail.com. 
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